Notice of Vacancy in office of Councillor
Parish of Bleadon

That due to the resignation of Cresten Boase, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of
Councillor for the Parish Council.

If by 5 November 2020 (14 days excluding Dies Non, after the date of this notice) a
request for an election to fill said vacancy is made in writing to the Returning Officer at
Town Hall, Walliscote Grove Road, Weston-super-Mare BS23 1UJ by TEN electors for the
said Parish, an election will be held to fill the said vacancy, otherwise the vacancy will be
filled by co-option.

However, if an election is requested, a poll cannot currently take place until 6 May 2021 as
a result of the Coronavirus Act 2020 and the 2020 Regulations.

Bruce Poole

Clerk to Bleadon Parish Council
Rooftops, 10 South Street
Burnham-on-Sea TA8 1BS

Dated 16 October 2020



